
  

 

We are looking forward to welcoming back all of P1-3 on  

Monday 22nd February at 9am 

 

All P1 – 3 pupils should arrive at their usual entrance and will also be 

dismissed from their usual gate at 3pm.  

P4 – 7 pupils attending school should enter and exit via the upper 

school gate.  

There is currently no breakfast club running.  

 

Parents and carers please remember to wear face coverings at the 

school gate and pick up and drop off as quickly as possible.  

Please do not stand around the school gates when you drop your 

child off in the morning.  

 

Thank you to all parents for your hard work and dedication to your 

children’s learning over the past 6 weeks. We know it has been 

challenging! P4 – 7 we hope it will not be for much longer until we can 

welcome you back to join P1 – 3.  In the meantime please continue 

with all the hard work you are doing at home on Teams and Sumdog.  

 

Take care and stay safe everyone! 

Primary 1 – 3 return to School 

Monday 22nd February 


